
School Board Meeting 
September 8, 2016 

 
The School Board of Okeechobee County will conduct its regular monthly meeting as well as a 
final public hearing for adoption of the 2016-17 millage rates and district budget on Thursday, 
September 8, 2016.  The meeting will be at 6:00 p.m. in Room 303, School Board 
Administrative Office, 700 SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee.  The public is invited to attend.  There 
will be no School Board meeting on Tuesday, September 13, 2016, as previously scheduled. 


